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Ms. Margaret L. Ryan, Chief Editor
Inside NRC
1120 Vermont Avenue, NW - Suite 1200 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, NC 20005 TO FOIA-85-664

Dear Ms. Ryan:

This is in response to your letter dated Seotember 27, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), access to the
report with appendices of the audit made by the Office of Inspector and
Auditor in 1985 of the Office of Investigations.

The document you requested was subject to a previous request, FOIA-85-334
(ADATO). Upon review, the NRC denied the document, as noted in the enclosed
copy of the response to FOIA-85-334. You may be interested in inspecting
related records disclosed under that request, which are publicly available
at the NRC Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC.

[f you have any questions about this matter, you may phone Mr. Frank W. Karas
at 492-4610.

Sincerely,

//Mﬁ//%;m?

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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